
 

 

 

 

 

Thank You  

for Celebrating  

Falun Dafa Day 

 

 

May 13, 2021 

 

I am pleased to extend greetings to the members and supporters of the Falun Dafa 

Association of Canada on the occasion of the 29th anniversary of Falun Dafa Day.  

 

As we recognize this year’s celebration virtually, we are reminded that we must 

continue to be anchored to faith, hope and optimism. We remain focused on our 

recovery and the path forward. By working together and supporting one another, I 

am confident we will emerge stronger.  

 

I want to take this opportunity to recognize the Association’s efforts to promote 

harmony, tolerance and compassion in Vaughan and beyond. Their contribution 

helps communities stay connected through improved access to programs and 

services focused on spiritual, mental and physical well-being and a healthier, more 

peaceful society. 

 

Vaughan is a vibrant city with a proud tradition of supporting organizations that 

enhance our strength, nourish our spirit and inspire goodwill. We are blessed to 

have organizations and citizens whose dedicated efforts contribute to the rich social 

and cultural identity of our city.  

 

Please accept my best wishes as you mark this momentous occasion. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Hon. Maurizio Bevilacqua, P.C.  

Mayor  


